
       
 
 
 
 
 
Dear 2019 NJHFR Qualifier: 
 
Congratulations on qualifying for the 2019 National Junior High Finals Rodeo. Qualifying to 
compete in the world's 2nd largest rodeo is a major achievement, and I am sure you and your 
family are looking forward to the trip to Huron, South Dakota. The NJHFR is packed with many fun 
opportunities and you are sure to have a great time. 
 
As you prepare for your trip, please keep the NHSRA's National Sponsors in mind; without our 
sponsors we would not be able to put on the National Junior High Finals Rodeo. Collectively, the 
NHSRA National Sponsors provide more than $2.2 million worth of scholarships, awards, and 
support to NHSRA members such as yourself throughout the year.  
 
Many of our sponsors who place a great deal of value on their support of the NHSRA will be 
attending the 2019 NJHFR. Representatives from Cinch Jeans and Shirts, Ram Rodeo, 
EquiBrand, Boot Barn, Professional's Choice, AQHA, Teskey's, Tod Slone Saddlery, American 
Hats, Western Horseman, PRCA, Carroll Original Wear, SMARTY, Corral Boots, Platinum Coach, 
Outlaw Conversions and Gist Silversmiths will be watching the action and cheering you on. They 
are very proud of their involvement with junior high school rodeo and want to be in Huron to 
experience the excitement with you. 
 
With this in mind, I ask that you continue to show how much you as a member of the National  
High School Rodeo Association support the sponsors through the use of sponsor products when 
possible.  
 
It only makes sense to support those sponsors who have made it possible for you to compete in 
the great sport of rodeo.  Once again, congratulations on qualifying for the 2019 NJHFR and travel 
safely. See you in Huron! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Austin White 
 
Austin White 
NHSRA VP of Marketing  


